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Logan Florence of Bryan Station High School was among the 
2018 participants in Governor’s School for the Arts. His area 
was instrumental music (cello and acoustic guitar).



Henry Clay High School sent four students to the Governor’s School 
for the Arts. 



Lafayette High School, which houses SCAPA, boasted the most 
GSA participants of any school in Fayette County.



Three of Tates Creek High School’s four GSA participants 
attended the school board meeting.



Henry Clay High School produced several of the 55 students from 
Fayette County Public Schools who completed the Governor’s 
Scholars Program this summer.



Lafayette High School also had several students to participate
in the Governor’s Scholars Program in 2018.



Paul Laurence Dunbar High School saluted its students who were 
named Governor’s Scholars.



The STEAM Academy sent two students to GSP.



Tates Creek High School also boasted several Governor’s Scholars.



Toni Dunn (holding award) was named Kentucky’s School Social 
Worker of the Year. On her right is Tammie Franks, principal of 
Harrison Elementary.


	�School Board Recognitions
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7
	Slide Number 8
	Slide Number 9
	Slide Number 10
	Slide Number 11

